
 

 
 

BOARD/COMMISSION RECOMMENDATION  

 

Electric Utility Commission 
 

Recommendation No. 20130520-027 
 

Non-nuclear decommissioning reserve fund 
 

 

The Electric Utility Commission recommends that the City Council request the City 

Manager to develop a plan to increase the non-nuclear decommissioning reserve of Austin 

Energy, which is currently at zero despite the fact that Decker power plant is 40 years old 

and Fayette is 30 years old, including an analysis on the impact on future ratepayers if the 

decommissioning must take place without any money in the reserve fund. 

 

 
Date of Approval: May 20, 2013 
 
 
Record of the vote: Unanimously approved by the Electric Utility Commission on a vote 

of 7-0. 
 
Attest:  
 
 

  Toye Goodson, Staff Liaison 


